TOWN OF EATON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03832 EVANS MEMORIAL BUILDING BOARD OF SELECTMEN

June 24, 2024

A duly-noticed Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen took place on Monday, June 24, 2024 at the Evans Memorial Building. Present were Ed Reilly and Dick Fortin. The meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm.

Signature items included a Supplemental Notice of Intent to Cut for RJ2 Property Management (R03-040).

The Board met with an applicant for the position of beach attendant.

Dick Fortin made a motion, seconded by Ed Reilly, to adjourn the meeting. Motion unanimously carried. The meeting adjourned at 2:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Lianne Boelzner
Lianne Boelzner